Araho, Inc.

P. 0. Box 937 / Lovington, New Mexico 88260 / Phone (505) 396-3663

April 5, 1988

Mr. Jerry Sexton

Energy & Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: L. C. State # 1,
Unit I, Section 1, Township 17S, Range 36E

Dear Mr. Sexton:

This letter is to request permission to work on the above captiomned
disposal well in order to make the necessary repairs and improvements
to bring the well up to state specifications.

We understand that this letter of intent is to reach you at least
three (3) working days prior to the actual beginning of work. We
intend to begin work on this project in the near future, however,
we do not have a definite date at this time. As before, we will

notify you 24 hours prior to the day we begin work.

Thank you for your assistance and if you need any further infor-
mation, please feel free to call.

rSincerely yours,
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